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Attorneys at law

January 5, 2023

Richard Deschenes, Chairman
Sutton Zoning Board of Appeals
Sutton Town Hall

4 Uxbridge Road

Sutton, MA 01590

RE: Torrington Properties, Inc./Special Permit and Variance
15 Pleasant Valley Road, Sutton, Massachusetts

Dear Chairman Deschenes and Members of the Board:

The Applicant has been unable to complete responses to the Peer Review provided with regard to
traffic and are awaiting comments from Graves Engineering. As such, Torrington Properties
respectfully request that the meeting schedule for this evening a continuation of the Public
Hearing for Variance and Special Permit be continued to what I understand to be the next Public
Hearing of the Board on February 2, 2023.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions.
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Mark L. Donahue

Fletcher Tilton PC

The Guaranty Building

370 Main Street, 11" Floor
Worcester, MA 01608

Tel:  508.459.8029

Email: mdonahue@fletchertilton.com
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